
Happy Birthday to our wonderful 
Resident Theresa. There was lots 
of singing, opening of cards and 
gifts, and of course a fabulous 
birthday cake to mark the occa-
sion. Theresa had a great day 
surrounded by all her friends 
here in Nephin Nursing Home.

Another birthday celebration in 
Nephin - Happy Birthday Carmel 
from all the Staff and Residents. 
We hope you enjoyed your party 
as much as we did!!

This time around it was Mary's 
turn to celebrate - Happy 97th 
Birthday to Mary who had a great 
day filled with fun and laughter. 
Here's a picture of Mary admiring 
her beautiful birthday cake!!

Teresa's Birthday Carmel's Birthday

Friday evening we had a Chip Supper from the local Chipper - Rocca's Takeaway Cabra.  Many of our Nephin 
Nursing Home Residents have fond memories from over the years of having takeaways on the way home from a 
night out. It was a lovely treat and brought back some nostalgic memories.

A Chip Supper

Mary's Birthday
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Ice Cream was the theme for our Arts Class this week and there was stiff competition to see who could 
paint the nicest cone. We think everybody deserves first prize for their artwork which is now proudly 
hanging in our Home.

Art Class

Over the weekend here in Nephin Nursing Home we were busy decorating photo frames, using fabric from 
our arts and crafts pile. Our Residents couldn't wait for the photos to be printed to have themselves 
framed!!

You've Been Framed
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With the sun not too hot but the weather still warm 
enough to be outdoors, our industrious Residents 
did lots of gardening over the weekend and we 
think they did a fabulous job. In the photos we have 
Phyllis, in full swing managing the raised beds; also 
working hard are Mary, Thomas, Sr. Maura, Marita 
and Diarmuid. Lots of talented gardeners here in 
Nephin Nursing Home!!

Green Fingers

No matter what age you are - the sound of the 
Ice Cream Van and the taste of a 99 is just magi-
cal There was lots of excitement here in Nephin 
Nursing Home when JJ's Ice Cream Van pulled 
up and our Residents & Staff were treated to a 
99. The biggest challenge was choosing which 
syrup to go for!! 

Ice Cream Van

This week in Nephin Nursing Home we had great fun working on a new craft project with Tracy our Art 
Teacher. This fabulous Rose project was worked on by all the residents and it was a lovely way to spend 
the afternoon working together.

Craft Project
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This week we harvested some of our summer veggies from the garden here in Nephin Nursing Home. Our 
Residents were very proud of their produce and they will be enjoyed by all. Getting ready for Autumn, we 
sowed some squash and all year round plants. 

Summer Harvesting

Bingo is always a favourite activity with many of our Residents here in Nephin Nursing Home. This week 
we had a number of winners who were delighted to show us their prizes: They include: Joe P., Patrick, 
Eileen, Hugh, May and John. Congratulations to the winners!

Jackpot Winners
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This week in Nephin Nursing Home we have been creative with the help of guest Artist Tracy and made 
some very sweet Mr and Mrs Bins for our garden. Our Residents were very busy working together to get 
them finished and it was a lot of fun!!

Mr and Mrs Bins

Our Nephin Nursing Home Residents planted some flowers recently and 
with the nice  weather, they are starting to blossom We think they look 
just beautiful and brighten up our lovely garden.

Our Blossoming Garden
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Our Nephin Nursing Home Residents were busy in the run up to our annual Summer BBQ. With a 
Hawaiian theme, we decided to paint some palm tree leaves to form part of the decoration for the BBQ. 
OHHHHH the excitement!!!

Summer BBQ Preparations

Our 'Resident bakers' were hard at work doing what they do best – getting creative and baking up a storm. 
They made apple turnovers, cheese sticks, fruit & nut pinwheels and blueberry fingers. Needless to say, 
they didn’t last long!!

Resident Bakers
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Homemade Lanterns

Our Summer BBQ was a great success and a lot of hard work went into making everything perfect for the day. 
Well done to the all the Team and of course to our guest musician Declan Dunne. And last but most importantly, 
our Nephin Nursing Home Residents who sang and danced for the afternoon - some giving solo performances. A 
fabulous afternoon enjoyed by all!!

Summer BBQ

IF YOU KNOW SOMEONE LOOKING FOR NURSING HOME CARE, 
PLEASE ASK THEM TO CONTACT MICHELLE ON 083-4487451


